
Monday 27th June 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

RE: Year 4 Geography Trip to South Park

We are very pleased to tell you that we will be visiting South Park on the morning of Tuesday 5th July 2022
from 9:30 - 11:30. The visit will form part of our geography learning about land use in our local area. During
the trip, the children will be taking a survey of how land around our school is being used. This trip will also
allow us to have some time to play on the playground as a reward for all their hard work on the Multiplication
Check this term.

On the day, the children will need to wear full school uniform, and sensible shoes along with a hat and sun-
cream. Children are allowed to carry a small light bag with their morning snack and a water bottle.

Please ensure that if your child requires any medication that it is sent with them. If your child already has
their medication, such as an asthma pump in school, then we will take this with us.

If you would like your child to attend this trip, please complete this form online before Friday July 1st. If you
are available to join us as a volunteer on this trip, please say so on the form.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs K. Baird, Ms. O. Newman, and Miss. L. Chevis

Year 4 Class Teachers

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1gnxCcIQszAjdFhPKw-tNa7PbayTRtVKg-4XYti6faCI/edit

